
THANKSGIVING 2011 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

THANKSGIVING is a time when we traditional gather to thank God for the many gifts we have 

received.  We at St. John’s Parish and School are able to count many gifts and blessings.  Each 

year the school participates in the parish program of food distribution by sharing from our 

sustenance.  St. John’s Parish asks for contributions of food to be used in the making of 

THANKSGIVING BASKETS.  We read daily of the number of families who are struggling to make 

ends meet and have little to be thankful for during this time.  Your contributions help families 

less fortunate to enjoy a THANKSGIVING meal. 

In order to have a variety of foods, it will be helpful if you would follow the suggested food 

items for your child’s grade.  Turkeys will be provided by other contributions.  Please send in 

your food donations during the week of Monday, November 14 through Friday, November 18.  

The ST. VINCENT de PAUL Society will be assembling the baskets on Friday, November 18.  

Anyone wishing to help assemble baskets please meet in the school library at 6:00 p.m. on 

Friday, November 18. 

As always, thank you for all of your support!!!!! 

 

   PRE-K   THANKSGIVING NAPKINS 

   K   puddings and Jell-O 

   1   bread, cake and brownie mixes 

   2   soups and gravy 

   3   cranberry sauce and canned fruit 

   4-5   canned vegetables 

   6   beans and rice 

   7   stuffing mix 

   8   canned potatoes, sweet potatoes and yams 

 


